
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26202

The Idaho Controlled Substances Act outlines requirements for educational programs to prevent and deter
misuse of controlled substances. This legislation adds that the Board of Pharmacymay engage in educational
efforts designed to prevent and deter misuse and abuse of opioids and other controlled substances.

FISCAL NOTE
The Board of Pharmacy is a dedicated fund agency and the fiscal impact would be dependent on annual
appropriations. The Truth208 campaign intends to return $300k in unexpended funds from a Millennium
Fund grant to the state with the request that it be provided as a one-time appropriation to the Board of
Pharmacy in FY2019 to continue the campaign's efforts to reduce opioid use across Idaho.

Contact:
Cyn Reneau
Truth208 Campaign
(888) 331-2060

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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